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Hi my name is Ben. The fourth grade researched  some different kinds of butterflies. We 

were assigned to a butterfly and made slides about them. Then, the whole school voted and the 

winner turned out to be the Monarch butterfly. Next, the fourth grade wrote persuasive letters to 

Rep. Kick to explain why the Monarch should be our state butterfly. The fourth grade teachers 

then picked the most persuasive letters to go to the State House to explain why the Monarch 

should be our state butterfly. Now we are back for a second time and we are more prepared and 

determined that we can make the Monarch our state butterfly. 
 


